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Zachariah Davis

By email: fyi-request-12483-df46f7c3@req uests.fyi.org.nz
Ref: H202001695

Dear Mr Davis

Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request of 19 March 2020 under the Official information Act 1982 (the
Act) for:

‘Im seeing if you have had any complaints about 1st health limited or their staff
following the news story below. https://www.stuff co. nz/national/119928508/the-failed-
media-manager-the-fraudster-and-the-fake-doctor”

I can confirm that the Ministry has received a complaint. Disclosure of information relating to
the complaint is likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law, including the prevention,
investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial, and is withheld under
section 6(c) of the Act.

Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision
to refuse your request.

Sue Gordon

Deputy Director-General
Corporate Services

Yours sincerely




